
HEATHER GARTH PRIMARY ACADEMY 

 

28 November 2023 

 

Dear Year 4 Parent/Carer 

 

Year 4 Swimming Lessons, Friday 15 December 2023 and thereafter, every Friday from 

Friday 12 January 2024 excluding school holidays until Friday 22 March 2024 

 

Reminder - Swim Caps 

 

As you are aware our swimming lessons this year will be taking place at the Wath Leisure 

Centre.  Please see below a reminder of their rules with regards to SWIM HATS:- 

 

These are mandatory and must be worn. There are many reasons as to why we ask the 

children to wear hats; the hair tied up out of their way in a swim hat will ensure that the 

children can swim clearly without any hair getting in their faces.  The hats can be purchased 

at reception on the day of their swimming lesson and they are £2.00.  Should parents wish to, 

they can come down to the centre in their own time and purchase a white swimming hat so 

that they can practice putting it on at home.  We would always advise that before wearing a 

hat, that you wet it and stretch the hat gently so that it is easier to put on.  Should any of the 

parents have any concerns about their children wearing a swimming hat, such as sensory 

processing issues then we would need a letter from the parent of the child on the first day of 

their swimming lesson to explain why they cannot wear the hat, this letter must be signed by 

the parent.  

 

If you have not already purchased your child a swim hat, and you would like the school to do 

this on your behalf, please complete and return the attach slip and send your child to school 

with £2.00 by Friday 8 December 2023.  Furthermore, if your child  is unable to wear a swim 

hat due to sensory processing issues, please send in a signed letter giving details. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Little 

Year 4 Teacher 

 

Year 4 Swimming Lessons, Friday 15 December 2023 and thereafter, every Friday from 

Friday 12 January 2024 excluding school holidays until Friday 22 March 2024 

 

Name ………………………………………………….. 

 

I enclose £2.00 and would like school to purchase a swim hat on my behalf for my child to 

wear for his/her swimming lessons 

 

My child has a swim hat and this will be available for his/her swimming lessons 

 

My child is unable to wear a swim hat due to sensory processing issues, and I attach a letter 

giving details signed by myself  

 

 

 


